
MR. KETMIT GEARY 
1266 RIVERVIEW DRIVE 
WALNUTPORT, PA 18088 

DEAR MR. GEARY, 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR RECEPTION REPORT 

WATT AM HAS BEEN HEARD TRULY IN SOME OF THE 

HAVANA. 

YOUR REPORT HAS BEEN CONFIRMED AS PERFECTLY 

FOR LETTING US KNOW OF YOUR RECEPTION. 

BEST REGARDS, 

GENERAL MANAGER 

ENCL: 

FEBRUARY 1, 1984 

OF JANUARY 27TH. THIS 5,000 
MOST UNLIKELY PLACES, INCLUDING 

ACCURATE AND THANK YOU SO MUCH 

P. O. BOX 871 CHARLESTON, WEST VIRGINIA 25323 (304) 744-7020 


